Editorial Comment

In the fall 1978 issue, Alwyn Freeman reviewed his years as Editor-in-
Chief of The International Lawyer. In the course of the review he com-
mented on those who submitted articles for publication. Although Mr.
Freeman chose his words to avoid causing embarrassment to anyone, one
person was offended. We regret that and state for the record that no offense
was intended.
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